
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From:  < > 
Sent: 09 October 2018 11:25
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: The Hangar, Pountney Street, WV2 4HX

 

Dear Elizabeth 

 

Name Of Applicant : The Hangar

Address : Pountney Street ,Wolverhampton ,WV2 4HX

mailto:Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk
envh585
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APPENDIX 6




 

I am writing to register my objection to the application for a premises 
license by Steven Simpson.

 

Public safety & Public Nuisance

The number of people in the road is a danger to them & other road users 
(see photo 1 28 09 18)

 

Prevention of Public Nuisance    

Littering (from people attending the events held at the Hanger Friday 28th 
& Saturday 29th sept)

Urinating in our fire exit

Parking on our property

Parking over dropped curbs

Parking over fire hydrant

 

(see videos) 

 

Enabling the premises a license  would bring even more parking problems 
to the area.

 



The Problems Encountered are the illegal parking of cars  Both sides of 
Pountney street & both sides of Stevens Gate & on My Property (see photo 
SG220918)

 

This is Mainly When The Royale Banqueting Suite hold an event I have 
spoken to them but to no avail 

 

The Sheer number of people if both The hanger & the Banqueting Suite 
hold events on the same day would be a major problem

 

There is no off street parking for this Premise.

 

This is supposed to be an industrial area. We need the roads clear for lorry 
access to & from our business.

 

In view of the above, I would urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the 
application. 

 

Yours faithfully

 
Mark Merrick
 




